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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who came along on Wednesday to watch the Rock Steady Band 
Performance. It was such an uplifting event, full of fun, smiles and cheers. Well done to all of 
our performers, who showed huge confidence getting up on stage and entertaining us all. I 
know everyone at the event was as proud of the children as we were. We cannot wait until the 
next show in the summer term - they get better each time. Finally, a big thanks to Stuart, the 
Rock Steady lead, that talks so passionately about the music and explains all the steps to us 
all. His enthusiasm is so wonderful and makes us all want to play an instrument.   
 
As we finish for the holidays, we hope everyone has a lovely Easter, full of family, smiles and 
chocolate. Remember the children come back to school on Tuesday 22nd April. We will see 
you all then. 
 
Have a safe and happy Easter break. 
 

Mr Blunt, Ms Warner and Mrs Newman. 
 
 
      

 

Outdoor Play Equipment Grant 
 

Eden Park have been really lucky to receive a grant of £1500 from the Council to spend on outdoor 
play equipment. We would like to say a massive thank you to Councillor Caroline Leaver, who is 

councillor for Barnstaple South for organising this for us. 
 

The money has been spent on a huge variety of items such as 
footballs, goals, tennis sets and playground toys. The items 

chosen have all now been delivered to us, and will benefit all 
year groups across the school.  

 
Once again, a big thank you to Councillor Leaver from all at Eden 

Park!  
 



 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays This Week 

Lewis W,  Max A  &  Aya B 

Happy Birthday from all at  

Eden park!! 

Meet the Teacher Evenings 
 

Meet the Teacher Evenings for Reception to Year 5 are 
now available to book on MCAS online. 

 
There are 2 dates available for each 

class to book in the 2nd week of 
Summer Term, week commencing 
Monday 28th April. Please book as 
soon as possible to ensure you get 

your preferred timeslot.  

Easter Raffle 
 

We have a lovely hamper full of Easter 
goodies to be raffled and won by one 

very lucky participant! 
 

Tickets are £1 each and are available 
from reception. The draw will take 

place on Friday 25th April. 
 

  Good luck!! 

Headlice Prevention 
 

Please can we ask everyone to check their child’s hair 
over easter, as we appreciate everyone’s support in 

preventing headlice as much as possible.  
 

Can we also remind parents and 
carers that all children with long hair 

are asked to keep this tied back in 
school to further help with 

prevention of headlice. 

School Dinner & Nursery Payments 
 

With the end of term approaching, please can we ask everyone to check their 
child’s Nursery and School meal accounts and ensure these are paid and up to 

date. Balances can be cleared online through MCAS or in cash at reception. 
Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Please also don’t forget to check if your child is entitled to free school meals.   
You can check this online via the Devon Citizens Portal which can be found at  

www://oneonline.gov.uk /CCSCitizenPortal_LIVE/en  



 

 

Upcoming Community Events 
 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 
at Rock Park Barnstaple  

 

Sunday 20th April  
12 Noon till 3pm  

 
A fun day for all! Find Easter Eggs 
Around the park to claim a prize! 
£1 per Egg Hunter! Lucky dip and 
small egg game! Lots of fun ways 

to win prizes!! 
 



Free Easter Holiday Activities @ Barnstaple Museum! 

 

Keep an eye out for our next newsletter on: Friday 25th April 2025! 

 


